
From: Reinmar Seidler   
Sent: Tuesday, August 20, 2024 9:17 AM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: In support of Docket 22-060, the NEM settlement agreement (with modifications 
by CPCNH) 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 

Dear Clerk of the NHPUC, 

This is to register my support for the proposed NEM settlement agreement now under 
consideration. Over the years, there have been concerns about the possibility of cost-
shifting from an NEM program, but the Dunsky Report on VDER from 2022 pretty much 
settled that question, showing that the fears are not supported by data. Clean Energy NH 
sponsored an independent follow-up study for NH that showed a net benefit to ALL 
consumers from expanding NEM within our state.  

Let's move ahead on this part of our overall transition toward cleaner and safer energy 
sources. 

Thank you  

Dr R Seidler 

 

--  

Dr Reinmar Seidler 

Research Assistant Professor 

Department of Biology 

University of Massachusetts Boston  

Director of Programs, ATREE-USA 

Steering Committee, New Hampshire Network for Environment, Energy & Climate 

 

 


